
  

The soil condition that caused the  
project delay has been resolved 

Contractors are working to complete the resurfacing,  
striping and new lot lighting 

Anticipated completion 9/1/14 
We apologize for the inconvenience during these improvements 

ATTENTION COLLINGSWOOD CUSTOMERS  
PROJECT UPDATE 


